From: "Aguirre Jr, Jaime (LA) (FBI)" <Jaime.Aguirre@ic.fbi.gov>
Subject: RE: John Alite complaint
Date: August 10, 2015 at 6:16:58 PM PDT
To: Peter Lance <netgraph@earthlink.net>

Mr. Lance,

Good afternoon, | am writing to follow up on our conversation from earlier tdday. We received
your emails and attachments and, per our conversation, we have determined that there is
currently no violation of federal law in regards to your threat complaint. We have also contacted
the United States Attorney’s Office in Los Angeles, and they opined that based on the
information provided, this is not a prosecutable matter. A record of your complaint has been
created and sent to our files, if any new information develops we can reassess the situation.

Additionally I’'m providing you with phone numbers to a few United States Probation Offices
that may address your concerns regarding probation violations.

Los Angeles: (213) 894-3600

Southern District of New York: Main (212) 805-0040 ; Supervision {212) 805-5115

Middle District of Florida, Tampa: {813) 301-5600

Sincerely,

Jaime Aguirre, Ir.
Special Agent

FBI Los Angeles
Main: (310) 477-6565

From: Peter Lance [mailto:netgraph@earthlink.net]
Sent: Monday, August 10,2015 12:81 PM

To: Aguirre Jr, Jaime (LA) (FBD)

Subject: John Alite complaint

Jaime,

Thanks for you reply. I created a pdf of my email to you on 8.6.15 in which you can see all
of the attachments. I'm also resending the pdf of my Foreword to "Shadow of My Father,"
which I hope you read in assessing my complaint because it will give you a better sense of
Alite's record and what he's capable of as well as why he is now trying to push back on a
journalist who has written critically about him.

Best,

Peter Lancewww.peterlance.com310-804-6800




